
September 13, 1996 7 

Mr. Charles W. Jackson, Manager.  
Nuclear Safety and Licensing 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Ave.  
Buchanan, NY 10511 

Dear Mr. Jackson: 

On August 21-22, 1996, NRC Operator Licensing staff visited Indian Point 
Unit 2 (IP2) to evaluate the performance and suitability of the simulation facility for 
Operator Licensing examinations and requalification training as requested by my letter to 
you dated July 17, 1996. The NRC staff noted resolution of all previously identified 
priority category 1 discrepancies and a significant reduction of priority category 2 and 
lesser priority discrepancies. NRC staff also noted that IP2 has completed transition of 
training activities to the new simulator, which was certified in November, 1995 and that 
the previous simulator is partially dismantled and is no longer in service. This evaluation 
concluded that the new IP2 simulation facility will fully support the requirements of 
operator licensing examinations and requalification.  

I would like to express my appreciation for the support of this simulator evaluation activity 
provided by Mr. Fehmi Aydin and the IP2 simulator support staff. Details of the evaluation 
will be provided to the NRC resident inspector for inclusion in a combined inspection 
report. If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1031 or Mr. Frank 
Collins at (301) 41,5-3173.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by:

Stuart A. Richards, Chief 
Operator Licensing Branch 
Division of Reactor Controls 

and Human Factors 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

September 13, 1996 

Mr. Charles W. Jackson, Manager 
Nuclear Safety and Licensing 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Ave.  
Buchanan, NY 10511 

Dear Mr. Jackson: 

On August 21-22, 1996, NRC Operator Licensing staff visited Indian Point 
Unit 2 (IP2) to evaluate the performance and suitability of the simulation facility for 
Operator Licensing examinations and requalification training as requested by my letter to 
you dated July 17, 1 996. The NRC staff noted resolution of all previously identified 
priority category 1 discrepancies and a significant reduction of priority category 2 and 
lesser priority discrepancies. NRC staff also noted that IP2 has completed transition of 
training activities to the new simulator, which was certified in November, 1995 and that 
the previous simulator is partially dismantled and is no longer in service. This evaluation 
concluded that the new IP2 simulation facility will fully support the requirements of 
operator licensing examinations and requalification.  

I would like to express my appreciation for the support of this simulator evaluation activity 
provided by Mr. Fehmi Aydin and the IP2 simulator support staff. Details of the evaluation 
will be provided to the NRC resident inspector for inclusion in a combined inspection 
report. If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1031 or Mr. Frank 
Collins at (301) 415-3173.  

Sincerely, 

Stuart A. Richards, Chief 
Operator Licensing Branch 
Division of Reactor Controls 

and Human Factors 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

I


